
 

 

 

 

29/07/2022 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Release Date of H1 2022 Financial Results 

 

“Marfin Investment Group Holdings SA” (the “Company”) hereby announces that the 
financial results of H1 2022 will be released after the close of business on Friday 
September 23rd, 2022. The Half Year Financial Report will be available on the Company 
website www.marfininvestmentgroup.com as well as on the ATHEX website 
www.athexgroup.gr after the close of business on Friday September 23rd, 2022. 
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